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Representative Mike Hawker 
Legislative Council Chair 
Alaska State Legislature 
State Capitol 
Juneau. AK. 99801 

Dear Representative Hawker: 

This letter serves as a request to Legislative Council for sanction of the 24lh armual2013 
Fahrenkamp-Kelly Classic Charity Putting Tournament. As you likely know, the event 
honors former legislators Bettye Fahrenkamp and Tim Kelly. We are looking forward to the 
auction, reception and putting tournament to be held March 14th - 161h

, 2013. This event has 
become a great fundraising tradition and we encourage Legislative Council members and 
yourself to join us in the event. 

All proceeds are donated to the Armed Services YMCA and the Bartlett Regional Hospital 
Foundation. Both of these charities are 501(c) 3 organizations. The Anned Services 
YMCA's federal tax identification number is 92·0016680 and the Bartlett Foundation's 
number is 92-0147705. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely. 

L/J1~'If)1],J . 
MariJo Imig 
Executive Director 
Armed Services YMCA of Alaska 
Fahrenkamp Classic 2013 

CFC "99586 

Our minion ,$ to provide support to .... viee members and their famlliH through educational. recreational lind sodal programs. ~.! 
The Armed Service. YMCA of Alaska Is • 501.c3 orcanlzlltlon .ervln, Alaska', military .Ince 1141. Tax 10. 92-00:1.6680 
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Rep. Mike Hawker 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jehnifer Ehmann <ehmannoutdoors@gmail.com> 
Friday, February 01, 2013 12:33 PM 
Rep. Mike Hawker 
Juli Lucky 
Sanctioned event request - Matsu Kids Ice Fishing Derby 

Attachments: Matsu Kids Ice Fishing Derby_Details.doc; Ehmann_Outdoors_Donation_Request_Letter.doc 

February 1st, 2013 

To: Rep. Mike Hawker, Chairman 
Legislative Council Committee 

From: Jehnifer Ehmann, Owner 
Ehmann Outdoors, LLC 

Subject: Sanctioned Event Request 

S1"~rI.r C,.1I1 +';'fllt'ht J C01c/ 

t"' ...... f S"t'\.c.".;,~tcl. 

~ff.-1L 

We respectfully request that the Legislative Council sanction our charitable event the Matsu Kids Ice Fishing Derby. The 
event will take place on February 24th, 2013 on Finger Lake in Palmer Alaska. Ehmann Outdoors, LLC is the primary 
organizer of the event with many other companies and individuals planning on participating. All proceeds will benefit 
the Make-A-Wish Foundation Alaska Chapter. 

The Make-A-Wish Alaska Chapter is a 501(c)3 organization. Tax 10 # 91-1329433. 

Please contact me if you have any additional questions or information requests. 

Sincerely, 

Jehnifer Ehmann, Owner 
Ehmann Outdoors, LLC 
(907)354-0059 

1 
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February 4, 2013 

Representative H8wkerO ~. iCJ. v>~ 
Senator Micciche ~ 

Girl Scouts of Alaska wiU be hosting its annual celebration fundraiser on March 23, 
2013 at the Juneau Arts and Culture Center. 

This is to request that the above event be sanctioned by the Alaska State Legislative 

Council. Due to the tardiness of this request, please consider an approval to be rat­
ified by the Legislative Council at its' next meeting. 

For the record, Girl Scouts of Alaska is a 50l©3 non-profit. The Tax identification 
number is 926000179. The state office is located at 3911 Turnagain Blvd. East An­
chorage, Alaska 99517. 

Thank you in advance for your positive action on this request. 

Warm Regards, 

~~~.~+ 
Margaret Pugh 

Juneau Girl Scout Volunteer 

Girl Scouting builds girls of courage, conhdence, and character, 

who mak .. the worle! a better place. 
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February 5, 2013 

Re: Fair Fundraiser 

"The Biggest Little Fair in Alaska" 
P.o. Box 39210, Ninilchik, AK 99639 

(907) 567-3670 Ph (907) 567-3653 Fax 
kpsfair@acsalaska.net 

To Whom It May Concern 

On March 29,2013 we will be holding our eighth annual, Celebrity Waiter Event. I 
am respectfully requesting that you sanction this event and allow Representative 
Chenault, Representative Seaton and Senator Miccichee to participate in this event. 

The Kenai Peninsula Fair is a 501 ©3 non profit. All monies raised from the event are 
used to help maintain the facility and bring exciting events to the fair. Tickets are $25 
each. The facility is used year round by the Ninilchik community and surrounding 
areas. This fundraiser benefits the entire Kenai Peninsula. 

If you have any questions or need additional information please do not hesitate to 
contact me. I can be reached at (907) 567-3670. 

Sincerely, 

~g:../I,W~ 

Lara McGinnis 
Manager, Kenai Peninsula Fair 

I -'. 
/~ ; -: ' 

? 
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the canvas 
COMMUNITY ART STUDIO & GALLERY 223 Seward Street 1 Juneau, AK 99801 1907.586.1750 1 www.canvasarts.org 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: 8 February 2013 

To: Representative Mike Hawker, Chair 
Legislative Council Committee 

From: Kelly Manning, Director of the Canvas @REACH 
The Canvas 

RE: Event Sanctioning Request 

On behalf of the Canvas and the Sham Jam Planning Committee, I respectfully request that the 
Legislative Council sanction the 2013 Sham Jam event. 

As you may know, Sham Jam is a long-standing event that offers staff, legislators, and residents 
of Juneau an opportunity to socialize, celebrate st. Patrick's Day, and give back to the 
community. The Young Democrats, including many legislative staff, are responsible for the 
planning, promoting, and imjlementing of this charitable event along with the staff of the 
Canvas. This will be the 28 anniversary of the event, and most importantly, the proceeds 
support local charitable organizations. 

Last year's event raised over $2,000 to benefit The Canvas, a non-profit organization under 
REACH that provides studio, pottery, and gallery facilities for adults with disabilities in the 
Juneau arts community. This year's Sham Jam will benefit the same charity, and will be held at 
The Canvas itself, which is located at 223 Seward Street. 

The event is scheduled to take place on Saturday, March 16th at 9:00pm. Tickets will be sold for 
$20 in advance, $25 at the door. The theme for this year's Sham Jam will be "28 Years Later", 
and everyone expects this to have one of the biggest turnouts yet. 

On behalf of the Sham Jam Planning Committee, I thank you for your consideration 

Kelly Manning 
Director of the Canvas @ REACH 
223 Seward St 
Juneau, AK 99801 
586-1750 



Rep_ Mike Hawker 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

February 12,2013 

Ricky Gease <ricky@krsa.com> 

Tuesday, February 12, 2013 5:40 PM 
Rep. Mike Hawker 

emulder@gci.net 

KRSA request to Legislative Council for sanctioning of 2013 Kenai River Classic events 

Dear Representative Mike Hawker: 

Kenai River Sportfishing Association requests sanctioning by the Alaska Legislative Council for the following 
three educational events in 2013: 

1. Kenai River Jr. Classic - August 14; 

2. Kenai River Classic - August 19, 20 and 21; and 

3. Kenai River Women's Classic - September 12, 13 and 14. 

These events are educational opportunities to promote the sustainability of the Kenai River as a world class 
fishery and why it is important to care about this resource. Proceeds of these events go to KRSA, a 501 ( c ) 3 
charitable non-profit organization. 

KRSA then uses these funds for fishery and habitat conservation, research and education programs. KRSA also 
uses these funds to support educational programs through many community partnerships, including those with 
the JBER, the Boy Scouts, the Girl Scouts, the Athena Society and other such groups. 

Please contact me at your earliest convenience ifthere is any other information regarding these events at the 
KRSA office - (907) 262-8588. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

Ricky Gease 
Executive Director 
Kenai River Sportfishing Association 
224 Kenai Avenue, Suite 102 
Soldotna, Alaska 99669 
Office: 907-262-8588 
Cell: 907-398-2260 
Fax: 907-262-8582 



MEMORANDUM 

TO: Representative Mike Hawker, Chair ~. ~(J 
Legislative Council ~ ~J p~~ 

FROM: Tim Lamkin, Chair~ ,Iy ~~ 
Legislative Skits, Inc. o~ ~ , 

~~ 
DATE: February 14, 2013 

REF: Request to Approve Sanctioning Event 

On behalf of the ubiquitous members of Legislative Skits, Inc., a non-profit, 
mUlti-partisan organization established a long time ago in a basement not too 
far away for the purpose of roasting Alaska state government, particularly the 
legislative branch, we respectfully request the Legislative Council officially 
sanction our event for 2013. 

As you know, throngs of unnamed staffers collaborate (even now as you read this) 
and appear without remuneration to perform satirical reproductions loosely 
based on actual or at least plausible events that generally occur in the capitol 
building, but also at other venues whereat someone elected or appointed might 
frequent or otherwise be observed as, well, mockable. 

Per usual after recouping the production costs of the show, all proceeds are 
donated to Alaska 501 c(3) charities. We are here to Flick Shtick and Give. Last 
year, thanks to continued record-breaking attendance and consistent budgeting, 
we opted to equally split our proceeds to the following: 

1. Big Brothers/Big Sisters [TID: 80-0064172]; 
2. The Alaska Association for the Education of Young Children (AEYC) 

[TID: 92-0118896]; and 
3. AWARE (Aiding Women in Abuse & Rape Emergencies) 

[TID: 92-0064944] 

Mter completion of the 2013 production, we are proud to have donated over 
$50,000 to local charities in the past 10 years. 

We are here to maintain the SO-year legacy of ridicule and chastisement suffered 
upon elected, appointed, or hired officials of Alaska's state government. This 
year's event will take place on Saturday March 30, 2013, at 7:00 P.M. at 
Centennial Hall. Thank you for your consideration. 

akskitters@yahoo.com 

mailto:akskitters@yahoo.com


. ..t5 Big Broth,rs Big Sisters of AI.,1m 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Representative Mike Hawker, Chainnan Legislative Council 
State Capitol, Room 502 
Juneau, AK 99801-1182 

FROM: Tonya Freeman, Bowl for Kids' Sake Coordinator 
Big Brothers Big Sisters of Alaska 
110 Seward St. Ste. 2 
Juneau, AK 99801 

RE: Bowl for Kids' Sake 2013 Event Sanctioning Request 

S.""t:.f"tI~'3. .i/.1l. 

~J?-2-

On behalf of Big Brothers Big Sisters of Alaska, I respectfully request that the 
Legislative Council sanctions the 2013 Bowl for Kids' Sake event which be held on April 
6th

, 2013 .. 

As you may know, Bowl for Kids' Sake is a long-standing event that offers staff, 
legislators, and residents of Juneau an opportunity to socialize, celebrate, and give back 
to the community. This will be the 33rd anniversary of the event, and most importantly, 
the proceeds support our local non-profit organization. 

Last year's event raised over $42,000 for Big Brothers Big Sisters, a non-profit 
organization that helps children reach their potential by providing successful mentoring 
relationships for all children who need and want them, contributing to better schools, 
brighter futures, and stronger communities for all. All the money raised here in Juneau 
does go directly back into the community of Juneau to directly support our local youths 
and mentors. This year's Bowl for Kids' Sake event will benefit the same charity, and 
will be held at Taku Lanes, which is located at 608 Willoughby Avenue. 

The event is scheduled to take place on Saturday, April 6th and will be taking place all 
day. Participation is free; however this is an individual fundraising event so each bowler 
is provided a pledge sheet for collecting individual pledges. All participant pledges will 
then be turned in at the event to benefit Juneau's Big Brothers Big Sisters mentoring 
program. This will be our 33 rd annual event, and everyone expects this to have one of the 
biggest turnouts yet. On behalf of Big Brothers Big Sisters and the Bowl for Kids' Sake 
2013 event, I thank you for your consideration 

Tonya Freeman, Bowl For Kids' Sake Coordinator 
Big Brothers Big Sisters of Alaska 
Tonya.freeman@bbbsak.org 
p (907) 586-3350 

mailto:Tonya.freeman@bbbsak.org



